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SACRAMENTO COUNTY COMMITTEE ON SCHOOL DISTRICT ORGANIZATION 
10474 Mather Boulevard 

 P.O. Box 269003 
Sacramento, CA  95826-9003 

 
 **PLEASE POST**  

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
A public hearing will be held by the Sacramento County Committee on School District 
Organization (County Committee) to receive public comment and input from the 
community regarding the Folsom Cordova Unified School District’s (FCUSD) proposal 
to change its method of electing governing board members.  Currently, FCUSD 
governing board members are elected by the registered voters of the entire school 
district (“at-large elections”).  FCUSD proposes to change its election method so that 
one governing board member residing in each trustee area will be elected by the 
registered voters in that trustee area (“by trustee area elections”).  At the conclusion of 
the public hearing, the County Committee may take action to approve or disapprove 
FCUSD’s proposal to change election methods, including its proposed trustee area 
boundaries map and sequence of elections.  
 
The public hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, June 9, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.  
 
In compliance with current California Executive Orders and Orders by the Sacramento 
County Health Officer directing all individuals to stay at home (with limited exceptions 
not applicable here), and prohibiting all public and private gatherings of any number of 
people, and Executive Order N-29-20 allowing local legislative bodies to satisfy 
transparency requirements by holding meetings via teleconference, the County 
Committee will conduct this hearing via Zoom video and/or teleconference.  Members of 
the public may access the meeting and provide public comment as follows:  
 
Zoom Video Conference:  To view the meeting from a computer, tablet, or smart phone, 
go to:  https://scoe.zoom.us/j/99385099944 
 
Telephone Conference:  To listen by telephone: 

Primary Number:  (669) 900-6833  
Secondary Number:  (346) 248-7799 
Enter the Meeting ID:  993 8509 9944 
 
Public Comment:  Members of the public may submit public comment through a Google 
form at https://bit.ly/county-committee-6-9-20.  Written comments received before the 
public comment portion of the June 9, 2020 meeting will be read during the 
teleconferenced meeting at appropriate times.  
 
Persons who require reasonable accommodation or modification to observe and/or offer 
public comment are asked to contact the Superintendent’s Office at (916) 228-2410 or 
cmiller@scoe.net at least 48 hours before the meeting. 
 
Materials subject to the public hearing are available at the Sacramento County Office of 
Education website at www.scoe.net/cocom. For more information, please call 
(916) 228-2410. 
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